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Comments: I understand that a parcel of US Forest Service leased land at Holland Lake in Montana has been

sold to an out of state company, Powdr. Holland Lake is a pristine lake that many Montanans for generations

have enjoyed. I ask that approval is not given to develop this land into a large resort. The pristine nature of this

land and lake should be preserved. Thank you.


